
 

Welcome to our Garden Club!   

Established in 1984, our aims are to develop gardening skills 
and share our knowledge of gardening through cooperation and 
good fellowship. We also serve the Bowie-Crofton area through 

community service projects that enhances the beauty of our 
environment. 

Meetings include guest speakers who are well-versed in 
subjects relating to gardening, discussions on gardening issues 

and club business, door prizes and plant exchanges. 

The club meets on the last Tuesday of each month at 7:00 P.M 
in the multi-purpose room at the Kenhill Center, 2614 Kenhill 

Drive. Visitors are always welcome.  

 

"Come Grow With Us" 
Visit our web site at http://www.bcgardenclub.org 

or email: 
 V.P. of Membership at membership@bcgardenclub.org 

 


